Center of the Nation Appaloosa Club

Meeting Minutes November 11, 2006

     The Center of the Nation Appaloosa Horse Club’s 2006 annual meeting and awards banquet was held at Nicky’s restaurant in Madison SD on November 11th.  

     The meeting was called to order and members and guests present introduced themselves.  The Treasurer’s and secretary’s reports were read and approved.  

     Old business included a recap of the 2006 Horse fair, Spring Spotacular and Sioux Empire Fair Show.  Dorine Bennett was thanked for obtaining the Nutrena sponsorship.  Nutrena donated $500 for club year-end awards and also provided feed coupons and weight tapes that were given out at the spring show.  Discussion was held on the newsletter, it was decided to have a quarterly newsletter (December/March/June/Sept) and use e-mails and the club website to keep members updated on activities and news.

     New Business included discussion on the futurity and ideas on how to increase entries.  This was tabled until the next Board of Directors meeting.   Election of Officers was held, 2007 officers are:

     President: 


 Penny Peterson

     Vice President:  

 Doug Richards

     Secretary: 


 Lori Richards

     Treasurer:


 Dorine Bennett

     One-Yr. Director:

 Danny Bennett (2007)

     Two-Year Director: 
 Craig Roth (2007-2008)

     Three-Year Director:
 Doug Nickel (2006-2008)

     Past President:

 Ruth Anne Hanson

     Website:


 Dorine Bennett

     Newsletter:


 Lori Richards

     Discussion was held on ideas to promote club growth and participation.  One idea presented was to have an open trail ride.  A Committee consisting of Ruth Anne Hanson, Danny Bennett, Lori & Doug Richards was formed to explore possible locations and dates.  

     Ruth Anne asked before adjournment all present write down an idea on how to promote the club and the appaloosa horse, and deposit them in wastebasket that was passed around.  She will write the idea’s down and they will be reviewed at a later date to determine whether the idea merits further discussion or to put it in file 13.  

The meeting was adjourned.

